
 

 
 
 
8th September 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to announce that our Year 1 children will continue to 
have a Forest School session in the wildlife area each week. The session will 
be for all the Year 1 children in classes 2, 3 and 4. It will be lead by Miss 
Glaholm, who will be supported by Ms Shelton and Ms Savoia.  
 
Forest Schools is such an enriching, engaging session and the children 
absolutely loved their Tuesday afternoons throughout their Reception year. 
Much of the Year 1 Science curriculum can be covered by experiencing and 
observing the outdoors and seeing the changes in the natural environment 
throughout the year. 
 
The Year 1 Forest School session will take place on a Thursday afternoon. 
The children will go outside during this session throughout the year in all 
weather conditions. To make sure this is possible we ask if you could provide 
a pair of (named) wellies that can be kept in school and ensure the children 
always come dressed suitably for the days weather conditions. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Natalie Martin 
Assistant Headteacher 
n.martin@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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